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As part of our commitment to animal welfare and social responsibility, Enactus Shyam Lal College 

conducted a Donation Drive under Project Pawshaak on 28th and 29th August 2024. The 

drive aimed at raising funds to support the feeding and care of stray dogs within and around 

the college campus. 

 

The drive was organized over two days in the college premises, with the enthusiastic 

participation of both students and faculty members. Strategic locations such as the college foyer, 

canteen area, and corridors near lecture halls were chosen to set up donation booths. 

The team designed visually impactful posters and banners, and used social media handles to 

spread awareness and invite contributions. Volunteers from the team explained the goals of 

Project Pawshaak, shared stories of rescued and regularly fed strays, and encouraged small 

contributions. 

 

A total amount of ₹3,200 was raised through generous and voluntary contributions from 

students, faculty members, and visitors across the campus. The two-day donation drive 

received an enthusiastic response, with over 250 individuals actively engaging with the cause. 

Many contributors not only donated funds but also took time to learn more about Project 

Pawshaak’s mission and ongoing efforts toward animal welfare. 

A significant number of students expressed their willingness to volunteer in future dog-feeding 

drives and other on-ground activities. 

 

The amount collected was thoughtfully allocated to support various needs under Project 

Pawshaak. A significant portion of the funds was used to purchase nutritious dog food, 

biscuits, and treats for the stray dogs residing in and around the college campus. These supplies 

were then distributed during the scheduled feeding drives that followed the donation campaign. 

The contribution helped feed numerous strays, ensuring they received not just food, but care 

and attention. 

 

The success of this two-day donation drive demonstrates the power of collective goodwill and 

campus solidarity. Project Pawshaak remains committed to nurturing a safe environment for 

stray animals and continues to rely on such heartening participation from the college 

community. 

 


